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December 20, 2021

Engineering Change Notification

This notice is to inform you of a change to the following OLED products:

NHD-0220DZW-AB5
NHD-0220DZW-AG5
NHD-0220DZW-AY5

The controller IC used in manufacturing of these displays has been upgraded to a newer version.
All our testing has found the new version to be backwards compatible with existing systems.

The new displays will be labeled with a different revision control number after the part number.
See example below. The same revision control number may not apply for all models.
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We understand that every customer’s application is unique, and therefore recommend you test and
validate samples of the updated design.

Samples may be requested by contacting us at nhsales@newhavendisplay.com.
When requesting samples, please specify that your inquiry pertains to the new version.

Please visit www.newhavendisplay.com or email nhtech@newhavendisplay.com for further
information or assistance with this change.
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